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I adamantly oppose SB210. Oregon has been one of the leading states to use vote 

by mail for over 30 years. We in Oregon, have shown that voting by mail has 

increased voter participation, and overall integrity of the election process.  

Oregon voters overwhelmingly chose the method of vote by mail, which allows 

disabled and working constituents to thoughtfully make their election choices.  

Oregon vote by mail was decided by Oregon voters. We DO NOT need or want 

federal interference. 


